
From: Shofner50
To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: C and H hog farm permit change
Date: Friday, April 17, 2015 4:34:27 PM

To whom it may concern, I am in support of the changes in the permit to allow honey wagon/ sucker
truck application of hog animal waste to be applied from the secondary containment lagoon. This is a
standard application method in the animal production industry to remove waste and apply on the
assigned fields within the limits of the nutrient management plan.
Thank you for allowing this comment period.
Bob Shofner
Shofner50@gmail.com
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